
OPEN CALL: US CHESS VIDEO
SHOOT FOR BOYS AND GIRLS
Jenny Schweitzer, director of “Girls in Chess,” which 
premiered in The New Yorker magazine, is back to film 
another video in partnership with US Chess. This 
project will be filmed at the 2019 National Elementary 
(K-6) Championship and will feature boys and girls 
aged 4-8. The video will highlight the fundamentals of 
learning chess and depict very young kids clearly 
devoted to the game.

If your child is participating in the tournament and is 
interested in being interviewed while at the Gaylord 
Opryland Resort, please contact Nagham Osman at 
nagham.o@gmail.com with your contact info, snapshot 
and your child’s name and age.


